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Stonecrest City Council to Review the Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 Budget  

Attendees will have an opportunity to provide comments at the meeting on October 24. 

 

Stonecrest, GA – The City of Stonecrest’s proposed Fiscal Year (FY) 2023 Budget will be 

presented during the Council meeting on Monday, October 24 at 7 p.m. A public hearing on the 

proposal will be held in conjunction with the regular Council meeting.  

 

The proposed budget document is available in the agenda packet located on the City’s website, 

and a hard copy may be viewed at Stonecrest City Hall during normal business hours in the 

Finance Department.  

 

City Council will have a final vote on the proposed budget at its November 14 meeting.   

 

Stonecrest City Hall is located at 3120 Stonecrest Boulevard, Suite 190, Stonecrest, GA 30038. 

To view the proposed FY23 Budget, or to download a Public Comment Form, visit the City’s 

website at: www.stonecrestga.gov. 

 

### 

About the City of Stonecrest 

The City of Stonecrest is located in DeKalb County, Georgia. The City operates under a Council-Manager 

form of government. The City is minutes from downtown Atlanta and Hartsfield-Jackson International 

Airport. Stonecrest offers residents a live-work-play community. The City is known for shopping and 

restaurants in The Mall at Stonecrest area. Residents and visitors can explore nature or hiking trails and 

cycling opportunities in the area. For more information, visit: www.stonecrestga.gov. 
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